THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

ATTENDEES AT WHITE HOUSE MEETING ON MASS TRANSIT, NOVEMBER 14, 1974

The Honorable Claude S. Brinegar, Secretary of Transportation

Kenneth R. Cole, Jr., Assistant to the President for Domestic Affairs

Michael Raoul-Duval, Associate Director, Domestic Council

Frank Herringer, Administrator, Urban Mass Transportation Association

Mayor Lee Alexander, Syracuse, New York

Mayor Joseph Alioto, San Francisco, California

Mayor Abraham D. Beame, New York City, New York

Mayor Stanley Cmich, Canton, Ohio

Mayor Lawrence D. Cohen, St. Paul, Minnesota

Mayor Kenneth Gibson, Newark, New Jersey

Mayor Neil Goldschmidt, Portland, Oregon

Mayor John Hutchinson, Charleston, West Virginia

Mayor Moon Landrieu, New Orleans,

Mayor Norman Mineta, San Jose, California

Mayor-elect Janet Gray Hayes, San Jose, California

Mayor Lyman S. Parks, Grand Rapids, Michigan.

Mayor Paul Soglin, Madison, Wisconsin

Mayor Wes Wise, Dallas, Texas

Mayor Ralph Perk, Cleveland, Ohio

John J. Gunther, Executive Director, U.S. Conference of Mayors

B.R. Stokes, Executive Director, American Public Transit Association

Jack R. Gilstrap, General Manager, Southern California Rapid Transit District

Louis Gambaccinni, Vice President & Gen. Mgr., Port Authority Trans-Hudson C